
April 18, 2017 

 

 

Mr. Norman Mailer 

c/o Jason Epstein 

Random House 

201 E 50th Street 

New York, NY 10022 

 

 

Dear Mr. Mailer: 

 

I wrote to you on November 12, 1996 (copy enclosed) concerning former Soviet records relating to 

Lee Harvey Oswald.  Regrettably, I have not yet  received an answer.   

 

I hope that you will understand if I renew my request for your assistance.  The Board is anxious to 

benefit from the experience you gained in researching Oswald’s Tale, and we would very much 

appreciate the opportunity of meeting with you.   

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Excutive Director 

 

 

Enclosure 


